
 

 

San Diego Regional Center wants to hear from clients, 

families, advocates, service providers, and staff to identify 

and prioritize new resources for the 2023-24 fiscal year! 

Your participation will help the San Diego Regional Center 

better address services and supports that can be proposed 

to the Department of Developmental Services and 

potentially developed through Community 

Resource Development Funds. Results will then be posted 

on our website for public comment. We look forward to 

hearing from you! 

  

Vietnamese - https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SDRC-

Vietnamese 

  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SDRC-Vietnamese
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SDRC-Vietnamese


Tagalog - https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SDRC-Tagalog 

  

Chinese - https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SDRC-Chinese 

  

Arabic - https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SDRC-Arabic 

  

Farsi - https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SDRC-Farsi 

  

Spanish - https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SDRC-Spanish 

  

English - https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SDRC-English 

  

  

Thank you, 

  

Community Services 

4355 Ruffin Rd #104 

San Diego, CA 92123 

For information about our virtual event click here: Coffee 

with Community Services 
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